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I will be in Moles class 

Hello, I am the class teacher 

and my name is Miss Cook. I 

have been teaching for 9 

years and I love teaching in 

Moles class. I love to go 

outside for runs or walks in 

the forest and I like eating 

cake and drinking cups of 

tea! I love being creative and reading stories.  

Hello, my name is Miss Guy 

and I am the TA. I have 

worked at Glenfield for 12 

years. I have 3 children and 

we love sports-especially 

gymnastics and football. I 

love to travel and will be 

going to Greece this summer. 

My favourite ever holiday was to America. 

 

If my grownups need to contact my teacher 

the email is 

moles.class@glenfieldschool.co.uk  

mailto:moles.class@glenfieldschool.co.uk


I will come into class 

via my classroom 

door every 

morning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will put my bookbag in the box and hang 

my coat and anything else on my peg. 

 



Every 

morning I 

will do 

Phonics, 

which is all 

about 

learning to 

read.  

After this I 

will normally have a snack of a piece of fruit 

and milk (free until 5) or a drink of water from 

my bottle.   

Sometimes in class 

we will have time 

together on the 

carpet where we 

might read a book, 

work with numbers, 

learn about the 

world or talk about 

ourselves.   



There will be lots of time in the day for me to 

play. This is called Adventure Time as we 

love going on adventures in our play at 

Glenfield!  

  


